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This is to provide an update to the Men’s Meeting and the effect of the Covid-19 pandemic.  The last 
information was provided over 20 years ago, so this will also serve as an overall update to the meeting. 

All was well from an AA standpoint, we are fully self-supporting, attendance was normal (low albeit 
consistent), format has not changed, and still at Trinity Episcopal Church on Fourth Street.  Then, the 
Covid-19 pandemic came in March 2020 and the meeting, like so many others, was shut down as a 
result of the church closing. 

By late May/early June, very few in-person meetings were taking place.  The homegroup members of 
the Men’s Step Meeting decided to restart the meeting at a different location (location to be unnamed).  
With the spread of the news of an in-person meeting, a second Friday evening group that was also still 
shut down joined up.  The meeting was held at 6, format continued to be a 12 & 12 discussion, and 
dinner was provided.  The attendance was rather large and the camaraderie was great!  There wasn’t a 
cloud on the horizon.  We were part of life again! 

Moving into late July, the other group’s location had reopened and attendance fell off but was still 
strong.  In the fall of 2020, Trinity reopened with guidelines, but the group decided to stay put until the 
state mandates & requirements lifted more.  Everything was going along just fine moving into 2021, the 
holidays passed the snow was melting and the world around us was reopening.  The question became, 
do we go back to Trinity?  With the Traditions in place, a meeting was held to discuss moving back to the 
church that for so many years had welcomed us and kept us sober.  Plus, the location on the meeting 
card was still listed as Trinity Episcopal Church.  If a newcomer is looking for a meeting, don’t we have a 
responsibility to be there for them?  From that discussion, it was decided that the meeting would move 
back to the church, although the meeting held offsite would continue as well. 

March 2021, we moved back to our old home located on the third floor of Trinity Church.  The same 
atmosphere is still in place as the history states.  We have monthly volunteer commitments for 
chairperson and secretary.  The meeting is informal, and it is not uncommon to turn conversational.  
Most importantly, we are again able to be found by the alcoholic who still suffers.  However, Nicole is 
still not allowed to come! 

As for the unnamed location group, each group is autonomous. 

Brett C. 


